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Oregon's vote-by-mail system makes voting dramatically more accessible for 

residents such as myself. It prevents work/family obligations, disability, or lack of 

transportation options from interfering in our ability to vote, and the convenience of it 

motivates people to vote when they might not have bothered otherwise. Eliminating it 

and requiring in-person voting would decrease voter turnout in the state by a 

significant margin. This bill is a naked attempt at voter suppression under the guise of 

preventing voter fraud, and it should not be tolerated. 


